STAHCOM LTD

St Albans and Harpenden Practice Based Commissioning Group

Parkbury House Surgery

St Peters Street

AL1 3HD

26th June 2008 
Dear Colleague

Re: Stahcom Practice Based Commissioning Annual Report – year ending 31st March 2008

St Albans and Harpenden Practice Based Commissioning Group has completed a full year of commissioning under the PBC World Class Commissioning Government initiative, which puts clinicians at the forefront of commissioning – enhancing quality care and reducing long waits for services for our local population.

Please find enclosed our Annual Report, which reflects our creative and innovative commissioning work to date, including our joint working with the local health economy partners, including the Local Authority.

Hope you find our Report informative, interesting and useful.

With kind regards

Yours sincerely

Mo Girach  BSc(Hon) MSA

CE, Stahcom PBC Ltd
Chair: Dr Roger Sage                                                                                   CEO: Mo Girach

“Local GP practices working solely for the wellbeing of local patients”


